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PROJECT MANAGEMENT & WORKS DEPARATMENT

Date:18 January 2018
CIRCULAR

Subject: Farewell to Shri H.G Sharma, Senior Master Technician

On attaining the age of superannuation, Shri H.G Sharma, Senior Master Technician,
PMWD will retire from the service of the Bureau on 31 January 2018 after putting in
more than 39 years of dedicated service in the Bureau. During his long tenure of
service, he has worked Building Maintenance (PMWD).

As a token of love and affection, a farewell will be arranged on Wednesday 31 January
2018 at 1600h in Auditorium, ManakBhavan. In order to meet the expenses of the
function, voluntary contributions are invited from colleagues. Suggested contributions
are as given below:

Officers: Rs. 100:00
Staff Rs. 75.00

The contribution may be sent to Shri R.C. Kukreti, Supervisor (Reprography) and Shri
SatyaDevBhagat, UDC, PMWD (Extn. No 8246 & 8471) Room No. 455, Manakalaya,
Latest by 29 January 2018.

(Maheshwar Kumar)
Section Officer (PMWD)
Our Ref: PM/Farewell
Head (PMWD)
Circulated to all departments at BIS HQ, CL & NITS

CC: H (ITS) — with request to host the circular on BIS Intranet please.



